
Week Commencing: 11.9.23 

A very warm welcome back to the first Newsletter of a new school year! 

This weekly newsletter is for families, staff and friends of Oak View to enable them to keep up with the goings on of our 

wonderful school community.  

We also have our school website www.oakviewschool.org, and our Facebook page ’Oak View School’ that contain            

information and photos of our special school and what we get up to! 

I hope you have all enjoyed the summer (even if the sun struggled a little!). A special welcome to all new staff and families 

starting at Oak View.  

We look forward to the year ahead!                                     — Tina, Head Teacher 

Birthdays just gone and coming up!……  

Molly S (Red), Vandika (Kite), Kacie (Kite), 

 Sonny (Owl), Holly (Orange) 

Enjoy your special days! 

 

Upcoming Dates 

4th and 5th Sept 23: INSET days for 

staff. School closed for pupils 

6.9.23 First day of new academic 

year for pupils 

18.9.23 Jeans 4 Genes Day. Bring in 

£1 and wear denim to raise money 

for this important charity, 

27.9.23 National Fitness Day. Wear 

your sports gear and take part in a 

sponsored fitness activity. More 

details to follow. 

5.10.23 National Poetry Day. 

6.10.23 Cerebral Palsy Awareness 

Day. Wear green to show our     

support and raise awareness for our 

friends at Oak view who have     

Cerebral Palsy. 

13.10.23 Bring a stick to school 

day. We are wearing our wellies 

and getting outside to take part in 

fun activities with our sticks! More 

details to follow 

20.10.23 Last Day of Half Term 

 

Update information 
 
If during the holidays, any of your contact details change; 

-address 

-phone number 

-email address. 

...please let us know asap so that we can update our records. All 

pupils at the school MUST have an emergency contact, that can 

be CONTACTED in an emergency!! Again, if this person changes, 

please let the office know. 

Thank you 
On behalf of all the staff at Oak View, thank you for the kind 
words, cards and presents at the end of the school year. Although 
not necessary, they were very much appreciated. 
 

A familiar face! 
Our Caretaker Dan left us at the end of the summer term. Our 
wonderful Clive has agreed to help us out for a few weeks whilst 
we find a new person. Many thanks to Clive. 
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Class Focus: Eagle Class 

Each week we will have a guest piece from a different class, letting us all know what they have been up to that week! 

We have had a buy first few days back. It has been very hot but we have still managed to enjoy lots of 

activities. 

We have welcomed new friends in to Eagle class,  Working together we made our own mini boats and 

‘sailed’ them. It was lots of fun and ended up in a water fight! It was so hot we dried off quickly!! 

-Eagle Class 

Topics for Autumn 1 

Lower: All about me. 

Middle: Not Home Alone! 

Upper: Who am I? 

You will soon receive Home Support Sheets with suggestions on 

how you can support your child’s learning this half term. 

 

Uniform 
 
If your child or young person requires new uniform, this can be 
purchased through the school website that will direct you to our     
supplier. 

Joke of the week 
 
What do you call a magician who has 
lost his magic? 
Ian 
 
By Tina, Head Teacher 
 
 
 

www.booktrust.org.uk 
 
Has some lovely free online books to 
listen to and follow along to! 
 

Class names and teachers. 
Lower. 
Yellow: Feven, Red: Amy, Blue: Lorraine, Purple: Monica, 
Green: Tom, Orange: Claire. 
 
Middle 
Squirrel: Sam, Hedgehog: Geraldine, Fox: Jemma,  
Badger: Shelley. 
 
Upper 
Robin: Maria N, Owl: Charlie, Hawk: Eddie, Falcon: Maria R,  
Kite: Jade, Eagle: Hannah. 
Joe will be overseeing Red and Yellow. Shelley will oversee Kite 
class until Jade returns after maternity leave, later in the term. 


